
2024 Assigned Regional Speed Event Number 
Request for Non-MW Region NCCC Members Only 

Must be requested yearly 

 Please fill in all information.

 Please refer to the 2024 Assigned Speed Event Number List under Competition on the
Midwest Region (MWR) website for available numbers.  Any number from 2 to 999 not already
appearing on that list is a valid request.

 Requests must be postmarked between April 1st and April 15th.

 Numbers will be assigned in order of the postmark date. Requests for the same number with
the same postmark will be resolved by random drawing.

 Confirmation of assigned numbers will be e-mailed to the e-mail address entered above.

 Confirmed 2024 Assigned Numbers are not guaranteed to be available in following years.

 Each year, requests will need to be made according to that year’s Assigned Speed Event
Number List posted no later than April 1st on the MWR website under Competition.

 The fee for each requested number is $15.00 by check payable to NCCC – Midwest Region.

Mail completed form along with check (NO CASH) to: 
Joan Thomas
5681 Oak Village Drive
Roscoe, IL  61073-7009  
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